Press Release:
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Saturday, July 6th, 2024
From the Office of the Governor

CONTACT:

Governor Ella Bright-Starr | 8370282660

Lieutenant Governor Quinn Liligard-Marino | 8320711262
Secretary of State Lilith Eza-Ripley | 8383075629

Chief of Staff Resignation

Rockford Hills (City Hall) — Chief of Staff Jade Storm officially resigned her position as Chief of
Staff with the State of San Andreas as of July 5th, 2024. Ms. Storm has worked for the State of
San Andreas as Chief of Staff starting on June 18th, 2024. We are grateful to have had the
chance to get to know and work with her. | wish her the best in her future endeavors and thank
her for her service.

With the resignation, the governor will have been in talks with individuals in regards to getting
the role filled once more and there will be an appointment made in the coming days of this
press release being released.

That said, we are open to letters of interest for those who are interested in stepping into the role
officially. Please send any and all letters of interest to the Governor’s email.

While we are sure there will be some questions and concerns, rest assured that we hear you
and we welcome any feedback you may have. As stated, the process for selecting a new Chief
of Staff is well underway and the promises to the people of San Andreas will remain
unwavering.

Signed,

Lilith Eza-Ripley
Secretary of State
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